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Dates for your Diary 2017 

Friday 17th March – Mars Class Cake Sale 

Tuesday 21st March – Y2 Parents’ meetings 

Wednesday 22nd March – EYFS Parents’ meetings 

Thursday 23rd March - EYFS Parents’ meetings 

Friday 24th March - Y2 Parents’ meetings 

Wednesday 29th March Years 1, 3 and 4 Parents’ meetings 

Thursday 30th March Years 1, 3 and 4 Parents’ meetings 

Friday 31st March – Last day of school before Easter holiday 

Tuesday 18th April – Back to school 

Tuesday 2nd May – INSET DAY 
 

 

 

 

 

Playground Project and Green Gang day: Wow! What a fantastic crew of busy and hardworking children and 

family members. We were able to achieve three times as much as we had planned and I am sure you will agree 

that the play spaces and school grounds in general look so much better. Our main playground is now ready for 

our next phase which is to price up for our all-weather surface and to purchase agreed equipment. We will be 

using a mixture of school funds, VSA funds and our Sport Premium Grant as so much of what we want to do will 

increase health and fitness for all our children. We will keep you posted with further news as the plans 

progress. Thank you for your generous and willing support and donations too and to our VSA team who provided 

welcome refreshments. 

 

Early Years Foundation Stage and Year 2 Parents’ Meetings: You should have received a letter inviting you 

to make an appointment to see your child’s class teacher about their progress.  Please return your slips as soon 

as possible to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Years 1, 3 and 4 Parents’ Meetings: Please look out for a letter inviting you to make an appointment to see 

your child’s class teacher. Please return your slips as soon as possible to your child’s class teacher. 

 

Children and staff illness: This term various illnesses have been circulating including sickness and chickenpox. 

This has affected many of our children as well as staff. We are grateful for our regular team of supply 

teachers and school based cover supervisors who have been able to support our classes where staff are absent. 

We are certainly hoping for a healthier summer term! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cake Sales: Apollo Class made 

£53.50 in their cake sale, well 

done Apollo Class. It is the turn 

of Mars Class tomorrow.  Please 

make or buy some cakes for them 

to sell. Thank you  

 

VSA NEWS 

The Uniform Shop is on the first Friday of every 

month from 2.50 – 3.30pm.  Please come and buy some 

uniform or bring something to swap.  Items are from 

50p - £2.00.  If you have any Oakfield or Selwood 

uniform we will be happy to swap this too! 

 

 
Cake Sale dates 

Friday 17th March – Mars Class 

Friday 24th March – Galaxy Class 

Friday 21st April – Milky Way  

Friday 5th May – Voyager Class 

Friday 12th May – Sun Class 

Friday 19th May – Moon Class 

 

 

Dressing-up Clothes:  If you have 

any dressing-up clothes that you 

would be happy to donate, please 

bring them to the School Office.  

Thank you. 

http://www.vallisfirstschool.org/

